

## **DBW-19050206**

Seat No. \_\_\_\_\_

## B. A. LL. B Integrated (Sem. II) (WEF-2019) Examination

July - 2022

## English - FCE-II

(New Course)		
Time:	$2\frac{1}{2}$ Hours] [Total Marks :	70
Instruc	tions: (1) Figures to the right indicate marks. (2) Mention clearly options you attempt.	
1 (a)	Attempt a paragraph on any one of the following:  (1) Covid-19 and its Impact  (2) Yoga for Universal Well being  (3) Indian Judicial System  (4) Environment Protection	7
(b)	enjoyed the freshers' welcome at your college.	7
(b)	OR Write a formal application to your Principal requesting for two days leave to attend your brother's marriage.	7
<b>2</b> (a)	Write a resume for the post of a Manager in an MNC.	7
	$\mathbf{OR}$	
(a)	Write a resume for the post of Legal Advisor in a corporate company.	7
(b)	Write an application for the post of an HR Executive in a company.	7
	OR	
(b)	Write an application for the post of an Asst. Prof. of a Law College.	7
DDW 10	0,000,000 1 1 [	.1

14

Once upon a time, a farmer had a goose that laid one golden egg every day. The egg provided enough money for the farmer and his wife to support their daily needs. The farmer and his wife continued to be happy for a long time.

But, one day, the farmer thought to himself, "Why should we take just one egg a day? Why can't we take them all at once and make a lot of money?" The farmer told his wife his idea, and she foolishly agreed.

Then, the next day, as the goose laid its golden egg, the farmer was quick with a sharp knife. He killed the goose and cut its stomach open, in the hopes of finding all its golden eggs. But, as he opened the stomach, the only thing he found was guts and blood.

The farmer quickly realized his foolish mistake and proceeded to cry over his lost resource. As the days went on, the farmer and his wife became poorer and poorer. How jinxed and how foolish they were.

4 Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

There is a famous expression in English: "Stop the world, I want to get off!" This expression refers to a feeling of panic, or stress, that makes a person want to stop whatever they are doing, try to relax, and become calm again. 'Stress' means pressure or tension. It is one of the most common causes of health problems in modern life. Too much stress results in physical, emotional, and mental health problems. There are numerous physical effects of stress. Stress can

affect the heart. It can increase the pulse rate, make the heart miss beats, and can cause high blood pressure. Stress can affect the respiratory system. It can lead to asthma. It can cause a person to breathe too fast, resulting in a loss of important carbon dioxide. Stress can affect the stomach. It can cause stomach aches and problems digesting food. These are only a few examples of the wide range of illnesses

and symptoms resulting from stress.

Emotions are also easily affected by stress. People suffering from stress often feel anxious. They may have panic attacks. They may feel tired all the time. When people are under stress, they often overreact to little problems. For example, a normally gentle parent under a lot of stress at work may yell at a child for dropping a glass of juice. Stress can make people angry, moody, or nervous.

Long-term stress can lead to a variety of serious mental illnesses. Depression, an extreme feeling of sadness and hopelessness, can be the result of continued and increasing stress. Alcoholism and other addictions often develop as a result of overuse of alcohol or drugs to try to relieve stress. Eating disorders, such as anorexia, are sometimes caused by stress and are often made worse by stress. If stress is allowed to continue, then one's mental health is put at risk. It is obvious that stress is a serious problem. It attacks the body. It affects the emotions. Untreated, it may eventually result in mental illness. Stress has a great influence on the health and well-being of our bodies, our feelings, and our minds. So, reduce stress: stop the world and rest for a while. Questions:

- (1) What does too much stress result into?
- (2) What is made worse by stress?
- (3) What are the numerous physical effects of stress?
- (4) How does stress affect emotions?
- (5) What are the mental effects of stress?
- (6) Why should stress be reduced?
- (7) Give an appropriate title to the passage.

Do	as directed:	14
(a)	Insert appropriate articles. (A, An, The)	
	(1) I am University student.	
	(2) Kiran is best student in the class.	
(b)	Insert appropriate prepositions.	
	(3) Their house is the third floor. (At, In On)	
(c)	Do as directed	
	(4) Jack is the most intelligent boy in the class. (Change degree of comparison)	

5

(5)	I learned swimming the summer vacations.
	(Across, during, around)
(6)	He is flying to England. (Make negative)
(7)	You can begin your work. (Make Interrogative)
(8)	They were questioned. (Be, Been, Being)
(9)	The father bought the toys. (All, Much, Many)
(10)	Huge. (Give synonym)
(11)	Dull. (Give Antonym)
(12)	That which is fit for eating. (Give one word substitution)
(13)	He an essay daily. (Write, writes, writing)
(14)	My family here. (Is, Are)